THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

DATE:

February 8, 2018
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan


Superintendant 

SUBJECT:
Surplus Auction

ISSUE:  I am requesting that the Board grant Bart Lovins permission to hold a surplus property auction on Saturday, March 3, 2018 at 1 pm.  The auction will be held at the Hardin County Schools Performing Arts Center at 384 W. A. Jenkins Road.     

FACTS:  We are required by Kentucky State Law to dispose of any surplus property by holding an auction for the general public.  We have accumulated surplus property no longer needed such as lighting and sound equipment, furniture, clothing and other miscellaneous items.  We intend to dispose of this property through a public auction.

RECOMMENDATION:  I recommend that the Hardin County Schools Performing Arts Center hold a surplus auction for the general public for such items as lighting and sound equipment, furniture, clothing and other miscellaneous items no longer needed on Saturday, March 3, 2018 at 1 pm.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the Hardin County Board of Education grant permission for a surplus auction for the declared auction items to be held by the Hardin County Schools Performing Arts Center on March 3, 2018 at 1 pm.
